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At a late stage it has become clear that all of the significant and important issues for plenary to
discuss are already covered by proposals that are now in place.

One outstanding item remains to be mentioned, resulting from the non-use of Boundary Judges
at Zbraslavice for the WGAC/WAGAC event. The HMD used at this championship did not have
box X-Y tracking capability, and therefore with the agreement of a majority of the Team
Managers no boundary judging was carried out, the judges being solely responsible for this
aspect of each performance via the standard CIVA Positioning Grade.

As a consequence of this the Jury President has recommended that the following change should
be considered to Section 6 Part 2 paragraph 4.2.1.1 -

 

4.2. Boundary Judging  

4.2.1.1 A CIVA-approved electronic position tracking system is mandatory at World 
Championships. Should the electronic tracking system be inoperative the performance zone will 
be recorded by Boundary Judges boundary infringements will not be recorded. 
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